
  

FolkMog Autumn 2024 

Dear Folkmog Members 
 
Well, that was summer, hopefully we all managed to get out in our lovely cars 
attending both our own Folkmog events as well as others where we had opportunity. 
 
Looking forwards we continue to have some events confirmed for the balance of 2024 
and we are already thinking ahead for 2025. 
 
October 16th – Detailing your car at Krazy Horse – now full 
October 25th – Afternoon Lunch organised by Byron Bevan 
November 6th – Halloween Lunch 
November 24th – AGM 
December 5th – Xmas Party Night 
January 19th, 2025 – Annual “Not The Christmas Lunch” organised by Colin Powell 
April 4th, 2025 – A special visit to Spirit Yachts in Ipswich arranged by Greg Vickers 
 
The Spirit Yachts event is more or less full and already attracting a reserve list; please 
contact Greg through the website if you are considering attending. 
 
WEBSITE 
 
The website www.folkmog.net is the place to find details and information on all our 
past & future events. It is where you should look to see what is being planned and 
book yourselves in.  
 
NOTE: It is your website, please send Colin any photographs or reports to be 
published. This can be reviews on our centre events but also any reports of events 
you think other members might enjoy, plus let us know of ideas for future centre 
events. 
 
 
 



  

AGM 
 
The AGM will be on November 24th at The Crown in Gt Ellingham Norfolk. The menu 
for the meal will be available early November once the venue has made the choices 
for us. The agenda will be circulated after the committee meeting on the 4th 
November. 
 
The AGM will include a review of ideas for 2025 events and an opportunity to discuss 
points from the members. 
 
The committee will have held 4 meetings by the time the AGM is held, all the 
committee are prepared to stay active for another year, however some are okay if 
members wish to put themselves forwards. Our treasurer John Riley has said he will 
stand down at the 2025 AGM and therefore he needs someone to run alongside him 
for this year ready to take over in 2025 – please consider this and let me have your 
thoughts. 
 
Please email me or let me know any suggestions you want to have discussed or 
points you want to have aired so we can set aside enough time. 
 
IMPORTANT POINTS 
 
The Xmas party still has some spaces, and the hotel still has some rooms, please 
refer to the website for details 
 
2025 Holidays / Breaks 
 
The committee welcome suggestions for the annual holiday (2025 should be an 
overseas trip) and the Autumn short break – currently considering Yorkshire (Skipton 
area). These visits take a lot to organise, so we need volunteers to help with the 
organisation and destination selection. 
 
Happy Motoring  
 
 
Steve Wilson,  
Centre Secretary Folkmog 


